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Toulouse, April 20, 2020  

 

Dear Professor Kovačić, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the EUROMECH Council decided to appoint 
you as member of the European Nonlinear Oscillations Conference 
Committee (ENOCC) for a period of six years from 1 January 2021 to 31 
December 2026.  

The ENOCC is in charge of all scientific aspects pertaining to the European 
Nonlinear Oscillations Conferences, such as choice of venue, review and 
selection of abstracts, selection of invited lectures, overall conference 
organization, all in collaboration with Local Organizing Committees.  

Given your ample experience and overview of the field of Nonlinear 
Oscillations, the Council would appreciate your willingness to take up this 
task, and we hope you will accept this appointment. We are looking forward 
to working with you to serve the European Nonlinear Oscillations 
community.  

With best regards,  

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Prof. Jacques Magnaudet, Secretary-General, EUROMECH  
 
Copies: Prof. Marc Geers, President; Prof. GertJan van Heijst, Vice-President; 
Prof. Stefanie Reese, Treasurer; Prof. Gaetan Kerschen, ENOCC Chair; Prof. 
Gabor Stepan, ENOCC Co-Chair; Dr Sara Guttilla, Management Advisor.  


